October 12 1978

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This letter is in re ference to your recent request
for confirmation on our radio station.

We have checked our records, and on October 6 you
definately did hear our station. KKOA is a contemporary
Station operating on 5,000 watts daytime and 1,000
watts night time.

We appreciate your letter in forming us that you did
pick us up on your radio.

Thank you,

KKOA RADIO



